**From:** Andes Kong <andesk@cisc-seattle.org> **Sent:** Tuesday, September 2, 2025 7:30 AM

**To:** Democracy Voucher Program < Democracy Voucher Program@seattle.gov >;

Elections, Ethics <ethicsandelections@seattle.gov>

Subject: RE: SEEC requesting your input

**CAUTION: External Email** 

Dear all.

Being as the outreach worker for Democracy Voucher Program in past years, here is my personal written public comment :

My opinion for Item 4

- it is understandable & agreed the decision for the 2026 Seattle City Council District 5 Special Election. It looks like the cost effective option for this time.

My concern is the consistency of the practice. In the past, residents with voucher can choose any candidate they like whom may not belong to their district.

As Seattle voters passed Proposition 1 on August 5 and renewed the voucher program for 10 more years, we may need to consider whether "equity' or 'efficiency" can reach our goal of "election is not only for rich people". Should we need new practice to run DVP in next 10 years?

Hope it helps!

www.cisc-seattle.org

Andes Kong (she/her)
Community Support and Outreach Coordinator
Elderly Program
CISC [Chinese Information and Service Center]
Bridging Cultures, Communities and Generations
611 S Lane St
Seattle WA 98104
F: 206.624.5634
andesk@cisc-seattle.org

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This message (including any attachments) contains confidential information intended for a specific individual and purpose, and is protected by law. If you are not the intended recipient, you should delete this message and notify us immediately at 206.624.5633. Any disclosure, copying, or distribution of this message, or the taking of any action based on it, is strictly prohibited.